
 

 

26th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 9 Options Preferences - Online Form 
  
The online form for selecting Year 9 options preferences is now available using the link below. Please 
make sure you read the information on the form and complete it carefully. Once submitted, you will 
not be able to make changes to the form. 
  
It is important that students take their time to make fully informed choices about the courses they 
wish to study next year. It is not a first-come, first-served system and all student preferences will be 
considered together.  
  
The Curriculum and Course guide and the presentation from yesterday’s Year 9 Options Evening are 
available on the school website at: 
 
https://watlingacademy.net/education/implementation/years-10-11/  
  
The link to the online Options Preferences form is here: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=r2diI-
IWoUyMjLmqNbKNQWSQZV77LB9EvG7pjj501OdUQTc0ME1JNTRVQzY2NFU2WTVQQUxRSEM2Vi4u 
  
The deadline for submission of the form is 9am on Monday 26th February. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mr Brown 

 
Mr Brown 
Assistant Headteacher 
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